
MPA DAY: Management Review Forum 

Interested in Learning more about the state’s review of 
california’s mARINE PROTECTED AREA (MpA) network? 
The California Department of Fish and Wildlife, in partnership 

with the California Ocean Protection Council and California Fish and 
Game Commission, is hosting a forum to share the findings of the first 

MPA Decadal Management Review report. 
Come with questions!

Please register by February 15, 2023 - Space is limited
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Wednesday, March 15, 2023 
9am- 5pm

Poster reception from 5-6pm  
Monterey County Fair and Event Center 

2004 Fairground Road, Monterey, CA 93940 

For more info, please visit the
MPA Decadal Management Review Webpage

or email CDFW’s MPA Team

https://nrm.dfg.ca.gov/FileHandler.ashx?DocumentID=209209&inline
https://forms.office.com/g/M2ikHxMwta
https://wildlife.ca.gov/Conservation/Marine/MPAs/Management/Decadal-Review#566381263-forum
mailto:MPAManagementReview@wildlife.ca.gov
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